Peter W. Barnes

Environmental Scientist aﬁ-.cg?.ﬁr?gfﬁ%'ﬁs

State Water Resources Control Board

Dear Mr. Barnes:

Thank you for taking the time to attend the Thermal Curtain meeting in Chester
yesterday.

| sincerely hope you will forward the information from people, who responded to
the DEIR (poorly written), and damage the Thermal Curtain or substitute will do to
Lake Almanor fisheries. The damage will not be reversible, and it will destroy any
livelihood people have in the Chester/Lake Almanor area. Our economy is barely
holding now, it would be much worse imposing your changes to the water in the
lake.

This cooling of water going downstream from Canyon Dam and Prattville is such a
foolish idea.
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Sincerely,

Fay Almond



